
    

 

STATE AUTHORIZATION 

 

Brunswick Community College offers distance learning educational opportunities through its 

Learning Management System.  In compliance with United States Department of Education policy, 

the college will comply with the standards of state authorization, which afford students residing 

outside of North Carolina the opportunity to enroll in courses and programs at BCC.  The Distance 

Learning Office monitors changes in federal and state guidelines to ensure compliance. 
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